
30th September 2019 

 

To: Parents of pupils in Year 9 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Prize Giving – Wednesday 16th October 2019 
 

I am writing to remind all pupils in Year 9 that since they are involved in the entertainments programme 

for Prize Giving, they should arrive at the Albert Hall for 8.45am on Wednesday 16th October 2019. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr D Thompson 

Head of Music 
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